[image: image1.wmf]         Charlotte County Public Schools
               is currently seeking applicants for the position of:

               Director of Special Education
This opening is for the 2024-25 school year beginning July 1, 2024 (12-month position).  This position is responsible for directing/coordinating activities of teachers and other staff providing home or school instruction, evaluation services or other special education services to physically, mentally, emotionally, or neurologically disabled children by performing the following duties:  child study, IEP development and compliance, liaison for students with/in special placements, and other duties as assigned.
Starting Salary:  Commensurate with Experience

Application Deadline:  Open until filled
To apply send a letter of interest and resume to:



Charlotte County Public Schools 



ATTN: Dr. Robbie Mason Superintendent 


P.O. Box 790



Charlotte Court House, VA  23923

Phone: (434) 542-5151       FAX: (434) 542-4261

Email:  masonr@ccpsmail.com

Equal Employment Opportunity:  In compliance with federal and state employment opportunity laws, qualified applicants are considered for all positions without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, marital status, or disability.

